
ELIZABETHTOWN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION  

October 5, 2017 

Minutes 

 

 

Elizabethtown Borough Council held its monthly work session meeting on Thursday, October 5, 2017, at 

7:00 p.m. at the Borough Office.  Present were Councilmembers Phil Clark, J. Neil Ketchum, Jr., Tom 

Shaud, Dr. C. Dale Treese, Jeff McCloud, and J. Marc Hershey.  Also present were Mayor Chuck 

Mummert, Borough Manager Roni Ryan and Police Chief Jack Mentzer. 

 

Executive Session 

President Hershey announced that Borough Council held an Executive Session prior to the meeting to 

address a personnel matter. 

 

Public Comment 

There was no public comment. 

 

Police Department 

Police Department Monthly Report – Chief Mentzer provided a brief summary of the report. 

  

Other Business 

1. Shaud inquired on the status of the public works garage storage bins. 

2. Shaud commented that the Borough should promote the pedestrian pathway and permit dogs on 

the path in the parks.  A brief discussion followed. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m. on a motion by Clark and a second by 

Treese. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Roni Ryan 

Borough Manager 

 

 

 

 


